36 WAGSTAFF DRIVE
TORONTO, ON M4L 3WS9

LEFTFIELDBREWERY.CA

November 13, 2014

City of Toronto, East York Community Council
C/O Councillor Paula Fletcher

100 Queen Street West, Suite C44

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Coucillor Fletcher,

As you know, we are in the process of building our brewery at 36
Wagstaff Drive in Ward 30. A key component of our brewery
operation will be giving customers the opportunity to purchase and
consume samples of up to 12 oz. of our beer on site at the brewery
during operating hours every day between 11 a.m. and 9 p.m.
Sampling not only provides guests with the opportunity to try a
product before they buy it but also enhanced the educational
experience of their visit.

In order to make this practice part of our operations, we require a
Manufacturer’s Limited Liquor Sales Licence to be issued to us by
the AGCO. Part of the application for such a license requires a
resolution from Municipal Council in support of the issuance of a
"By The Glass Limited License”.

The purpose of this letter is to request your assistance at the
upcoming Toronto East York community council meeting with
receiving this municipal resolution. Please let us know if you have
any questions and if this is something you can help with.

Sincerely,

Mandie Murphy

CO-OWNER ¢ LEFT FIELD BREWERY
mandie@leftfieldbrewery.ca
647 ¢ 391 ¢ 6873



